
NASSAU COUNTY CAMERA CLUB 

Board Meeting - Wednesday April 27, 2016 

Attending Board Members: Glenn Urquhart, Ken Thalheimer, Valerie Interligi, Helen Albano, 

Kathy Sheldon. 

Old Business: 

• Club logo tee shirts and hats; Order forms are available and orders will be collected at our 

meeting on Monday May 2nd.  

• Corporate Sponsors:  Glenn has secured items from Alien Skin, First Light, Camera Land, 

Berger Brothers, Red River Paper and Rick Sammon for our End of Year Dinner raffles. 

• End of Year Dinner: Our reservation has been made at the Per Un Angel at the Jones Beach 

Hotel for Tuedsay, June 16th.  Please bring in your payment of $45.00 per person to Helen 

Albano. The price of the raffle tickets is 6 for $5.00 and 12 for $10.00. 

• Chair Positions: We are still in need of persons to Chair Programs and Activities and 

Hospitality. 

New Business: 

• Nominations Committee:  Two slates for the Executive Board for next year have been 

presented to the membership.  Voting will take place at our End of Year Competition/Meeting on 

Monday June 6th. 

 

Committee Reports: 

 

• Treasury: Our balance to date is $3471.62. 

• Judges: Scheduling for next year’s judges is being considered, updated bios for the Judges has 

been requested by Brian Keena, Chair. 

• Library: Dates for next year’s meeting are being scheduled at this time. 

• Membership/Secretary:  There is no new information at this time. 

• Prints: Next year Glenn Urquhart will be sharing the Print Chair with John Geraci.  Glenn will 

have the honor of transporting the prints to our competitions and to the PFLI monthly 

competition. John will continue to provide support with the printed materials that are required for 

this chair. 

Digital: 

Ken has requested that anyone that would like to present a slide show at our EOY dinner, to 

please submit them to him by June 6th.  Please keep the slide shows about 4 minutes long. 

 

 



PFLI:  

The October “Photorama” will be held at the Planting Fields Arboretum on October 23, 2016. 

The Youth Showcase was held on April 3. The Spring Spectacular was held on April 17th with 

speaker Rick Sammon. 

The next Board Meeting is on Wednesday May 25th. 

Meeting concluded at 7:55 p.m. 

Submitted by Kathy Sheldon 


